
From:   Chi Nche   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 17, 2021

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0011-EX-TU-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This is to report that the associated Form 312 transfer application received consent from the International
Bureau today, August 17, 2021 (See IBFS File No. SES-T/C-20210805-01356). The associated Form
603 transfer applications also received consent from the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau on August
3, 2021. See Transfer of Control of Licensee Applications, Public Notice, Report No: 16122. (Released:
August 11, 2021); see also ULS File Nos. 0009565631 (Call Sign WRBQ304), 0009565634 (Call Sign
WRAI554), 0009565625 (Call Sign WRBR325).

Please advise if OET requires any additional information to process the application.


